
Hi Gareth, 
 
My apologies with the delay on this. I have now had time to review my previous 
comments and energy addendum. I can confirm that the additional information 
addresses and clarifies on my previous concerns and I have no further 
comments/objections from an energy/sustainability standpoint. Therefore, my 
concerns have been satisfied for this case. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Javier  
 


